
Dear friends and Alumni of UCAC,

We are launching today the very first UCAC scholarships outreach.

The UCAC Scholarship program intend to support high performing students who would
otherwise be unable to attend the university due to financial obstacles.  We have had  a
need-based program since the early days of our institution in early 1990’s. We have
relied on institutional and private donors and have been able to provide more than 6000
students with scholarships support for the past 27 years.

Over the years, our donor list has diminished for various reasons (i.e passed away or
choose to focus on other issues) and we are in dire need of support from friends and
fellow alumni of UCAC.

At UCAC, we want to attract the best and brightest undergraduates from socio-
economically diverse backgrounds in central african countries. We want to help all of our
students prepare to live and lead in the real world and help reduce poverty in Africa. As
costs have risen, however, the price of a top-quality UCAC education is out of reach for
many promising students from middle- and low-income sub-Saharan families. At UCAC
in 2018-2019, the annual average cost for a three-year program is around US$ 2000
(CFAF 1.1 million) and around US$ 2500 (CFAF 1.4 million) for a five-year program
(Masters).

The objective of financial aid is to ensure that admitted students are able to become
attending students. For our very first scholarships fundraising, we would like to
raise US$40,000. It will allow us to provide a financial-aid package of US$250- US$1000
to 50-200 of our most needed students, which will be truly in line with our mission of
being “at the service of justice and truth"

Please use the link below to make your donation.

We thank you in advance for your generosity.

Gilles NOUDJAG Prof. Ab. Jean Bertrand SALLA
Director of Fundraising Rector
Project leader


